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STOLEN ITEMS RECOVERED 
 

Various items believed to have originated from 
stolen packages have recently been recovered.   

 
If you have had a missing 

package within the past 1-3 
weeks, please email 

manager@pellplacehoa.com 
 with information on your missing 
item(s) to see if there is a match. 

 
Recovered items are currently being stored at 

the on-site management office located at  
3877 Pell Place #228. 

 
NOTE: Owners, please forward this notice to your tenants. 

 
 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 


